

LAMOILLE VALLEY RAIL TRAIL USER SURVEY

We want to hear from you!

In order to provide you with a high-quality recreational experience, the Vermont Rail Trails Program is conducting a survey of trail users.

This survey will take about 3-5 minutes to complete. Survey results will help us to plan for a better experience- from improved amenities like parking along the trail to better connections with trail towns.

The survey will be closed at 11:59PM on Wednesday, October 30. Survey results will be shared with the Vermont Rail Trails Program and the LVRT Council.

Thank you!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2024LVRT

